
    24th   Sunday in Ordinary Time 15th   September 

      Parish Office open Mon to Fri 8.30am to 1pm & after all Masses on Sun Morning Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 

4600127 

Recently Deceased 

Francis Dowling  

Fr Jim Mc Caffrey  

Anniversaries 

Ted O’Connor  

Bina Cahill  

Margaret Carty 

John & Mary Mc Donagh  

Martin & Mary Duggan  

Gerry O’Boyle  

Con O’Mara  

Mary Dolores Lynch  

Desmond, Mary & James Brannigan  

Paddy Finn 

Fr Michael Walsh  

Deirdre  Molloy  

Michael Tierney  

James Mnnzor  

Michael O’Reilly  

Months Mind  

Crena Fleming  

Birthday Remembrance  

Colman Mangan  

Daily Mass times 

Monday to Friday 9.30am 

Saturday 10.00am 

Vigil Mass 6.30pm 

Sunday 10.00am & 11.30am 

Daily Adoration Monday 7pm to 9pm 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 10am to 11am 

Friday 10am to 4.30pm with Benediction on 1st 

Friday after the 9.30am Mass 

Saturday 10.30am to 11.3am 

Sunday 3pm to 4pm 

Divine Mercy Holy Hour each Tuesday from 3pm to 

4pm all welcome. 

 Morning Prayer followed by the Rosary 
is said each Morning Monday to Friday 
30 minutes before daily Mass if  you 
would like to come along and join any 
morning you are most welcome 
  Baptisms take place here on the 1st & 3rd 

Sunday of each month if you wish to book in 

your child for baptism please call to Room 1 

in Parish Center between 11 and 11.30am on 

the 1st or 3rd Sunday of the month. 

Sundays September  15th       

October 6th & 20th One months 

notice is required for baptism and one 

of the parents must come to book in 

Judes mens shed is fully operational 
again on Tuesday mornings from 10a.m 
Indoor bowling, Internet help for seniors 
and an introduction to crochet /embroi-
dery is available 0868036703 for details 

The Christian Meditation 
group meets in room 3 on 
Tuesdays at 8pm. All are 
welcome. 
The Local Conference of the St Vincent 

De Paul Society wish to acknowledge with 

thanks the sum of 1745.00 taken up at 

their monthly Church Gate Collection 

last weekend  

Soloist Position We are looking for a 

professional singer to sing at two Sunday 

masses and other feasts during the church 

year.The ideal candidate should have a 

musical background and would have to be 

familiar with the Catholic liturgy.Successful 

candidate will be subject to Garda 

Vetting.Apply by email with your CV 

attached to 

judit.mt845@gmail.com.Application 

deadline: 23/9/2019 

Taize Group are seeking new singers if 

you would like to come along to their 

practice on Thursday 26th September at 

8pm in room 3 in Parish Centre or 

contact Kay 087 454640 or Angela 087 

7926877 1st Taize Mass for this season 

Sunday 29th September 7.30pm Clebrant 

Fr Damian Farnon 

Legion of Mary – Knock Pilgrimage to 
Knock29th September 2019 

We invite you to join us on this 

pilgrimage to Our Lady's Shrine, Co 

Mayo. Coach departs from the Blue 

Haven – bus stop Firhouse Road at 8am 

Adults 25.00 Child 12.50 Includes 

refreshments on way down 

Organised by the Legion of Mary 

Phone Catherine 4518970 or Marie 

4905925 

Happy 21st Birthday to our Folk Group we 

would like to extend our congratulations 

and thanks to our Folk Group for their 

contribution to our Music Ministry here 

for the last 21years and wish them well 

for the coming years  
St. Paul's Secondary School for Girls, 

Greenhills invites you to an Open 

Evening on Thursday, 19th September 

from 5pm-7pm.  Come and see our fa-

cilities and meet our pupils and 

staff.  All are welcome.  We also invite 

you to visit our website 
at www.stpaulsg.ie<http://www.stpa

ulsg.ie 

St Paul's Secondary School | Green-

hills, Dublin 12 

Reaching us by bus: There are two 

regular bus services from the City Cen-

tre – the 15A and the No. 

9 www.stpaulsg.ie 
"St. Paul’s Past Pupils' Reunion 
St. Paul’s Past Pupils' are holding their An-
nual Reunion in School on Saturday 28th Sep-
tember 2019 from 8pm until late. All Past Pu-
pils are most welcome" 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR LOOKING  
FOR NEW MEMBERS – ARE YOU IN 1st  

CLASS OR UP AND WOULD LIKE TO SING 

AT OUR FAMILY MASSES ONCE A MONTH 

WE ARE SEEKING NEW MEMBERS PLEASE 

TEXT JUDIT AT 087 6902220 WITH YOUR 

CONTACT DETAILS  
 
We are hosting a coffee morning to support the 
Irish Hospice Foundation, I wonder if you would 
be kind enough to include a notice in this week’s 
parish newsletter to advise parishioners. 
  
Coffee morning for Our Lady’s Hospice and 
Care Service , Harold’s Cross and Blackrock will 
be held on Wednesday 18th Sept. from 12-2pm 
in Massey Bros. Funeral Home in Templeogue 
Village. 
  
Every cup counts, please come along and sup-
port Our Lady’s Hospice and Care Service. 
  
Everybody is welcome to join us. 

 
 PARISH CATECHESIS COURSE FOR CHILDREN 
 
The Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 
programme for children is now in its 
16th year in our parish. 
Trained Catechists present this pro-
gramme each week on a Thursday af-
ternoon after 
school.                                                    
There are three groups at different 
levels. 
Level 1: 4-6 years; Level II: 6-9 years 
; Level III: 9-12 years. 
The programme is presented using 
Montessori Methodology and Materi-
als with which the children work  
and experience the Scripture stories 
and the Mass. 
Places are available in Level 1 : 4-6 
years for the coming year beginning 
Thursday 19th September  
at 1.45 - 2.45 pm. 
Please contact Jo : 087 2662996 or 
Deirdre : 087-2922088 or the Parish 
Office :4600127 
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